

Phone 981-8500 ext. 4551, 4552, 4553 / 927-6084 * P.O. Box 161, Diliman, QC 1101 * email: our@upd.edu.ph

20 January 2015

MEMORANDUM ECA NO. 15-02

TO:

ALL COLLEGE SECRETARIES AND GRADUATE COORDINATORS

FROM:

EVANGELINE C. AMOR, Ph.D.

University Registrar

RE:

EXTENSION OF REGISTRATION

Please be informed that registration for Second Semester AY 2014-2015 is extended today, 20 January 2015 (Tuesday) in view of the downtime experienced last January 14, 2015 (Wednesday) which was determined to be due to hardware failure.

Please be reminded also to indicate the names of faculty and rooms of classes with TBAs.

Thank you very much for your continued support and cooperation.